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Notes of Commission Meeting 8
15 July 2008
London Wildlife Trust
Camley Street Nature Reserve

Attendees

Shaun McCarthy
Chair

Gautam Banerji
Commissioner

Emily Brennan

Commissioner

Stuart Green

Commissioner

Claire Holman

Commissioner

Andrew Myer

Commissioner

Jonathan Pauling
Commissioner

Danny Silverstone
Commissioner

Neil Taylor

Commissioner

Ben Wilson

Commissioner

Robin Stott

Commissioner

Andrew Shipley
Commissioner

Jane Durney

Secretariat

Jonathan Turner
Secretariat

Jess Collett

Secretariat

Apologies

None
1. Declarations of Interests

No new declarations.
2. Chair’s update
The chair continues to hold meetings with our wider stakeholders and the outcomes from these meetings were fed back to the commission.
There was a discussion on the GLA Group following the change of Mayor. The commission hopes to see a continued commitment to London 2012 being “the most sustainable Games to date”.
The chair had a positive meeting with Adidas recently and hopes to engage with other sponsors. Our sponsorship paper was well received by LOCOG and we can see signs from it in their draft Sustainable Sourcing Code.

Concerns were raised that other projects under the Olympic banner cannot obtain funding from other companies due to branding restrictions.
CSL has made links with ODA and the Research Councils on a quality project to capture the learning legacy from London 2012.

LOCOG have a new head of marketing, who will take forward issues raised by CSL on responsible merchandising.
The ODA have agreed to London Food Link meeting tier one suppliers to develop a voluntary code on proving a choice of local, healthy food.

The chair is attending Beijing as part of the observer programme. Commissioners gave various contacts that may be able to offer advice on what to look for.

3. Commissioner updates
Biodiversity projects are being developed under four themes. Biodiversity input is being given into the LMF and the ODA BAP and related frameworks.
Commissioners have attended several technical fora on the venues. These have seemed to be more successful where the legacy owner was known and the architects/consultants were clearly committed to sustainability.

The chair and secretariat will be arranging to meet with Grant Thornton to discuss legacy management issues.
Health benefits from Olympics are being studied. Commissioners have raised mental health as part of this and how places can be designed to promote health as necessary part of life. We will see how we can take forward the findings in this area.

4. Sub group update
The secretariat gave an update on the position with each review.
5. Discussion with Jonathon Porritt
This covered the work of the Sustainable Development Commission and the work of CSL and how we can learn from each others work.
Jonathon also suggested some ways that CSL might be able to engage Government Ministers with social inclusion issues around the legacy of the Games.

6. Update to London 2012 Sustainability Plan
A discussion was held around the update to the London 2012 Sustainability Plan. The chair and secretariat will respond to London 2012 on behalf of CSL, taking up the views raised in the discussion.
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